
Your letter of

enclosing a copy of my instructions

Stout.

Will you be kind enough to return the

fylee with regard to the Cape Croker application.

soon as you can possibly do so, together with

report which you may care to make thereon.

Yours truly,

perintendent

R.H. Abraham, Esq.

R. R. No. 1, - Chatham,

verschreiben (2) Indian affairs. Letterbook,

16 June 1919 - 2 July 1919, (R.G. 10, Volume 5768)
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